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         Monday 3rd July 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Re: NEU Industrial Action  

I am writing to give you an update in relation to the NEU industrial action, which is planned to take 
place on Wednesday 5th and Friday 7th July 2023.  

Members of unions that plan to strike are not obliged to disclose whether they intend to take part. 
However, from the information that staff have kindly provided me with so far, I can confirm that school 
will be open as normal on both days with no class closures. All children are expected to attend school 
as normal please.  

Obviously, should there be any changes, I will let you know, however I am hopeful that this will not be 
the case. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr G de Castro-Morland 

Headteacher  

 

           


